


NARA RG104, Entry 1, Box 183 
 

Treasury Department, 
Bureau of the Mint, 
Washington, D.C., 
October 28, 1893 
 
Superintendent Mint U.S., 
Philadelphia, Penna. 
 
Sir: 
 
 In reply to your letter of the 27th instant stating that it will be necessary to have a further 
supply of gold bullion, I have to advise you that a transfer approximating $10,000,000 will be 
made from the New York Assay Office to your Mint at an early day. 
 
 Respectfully yours, 
 R.E. Preston 
 Acting Director of the Mint. 
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